
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25 September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Blume Class -  staff changes 
 
Due to internal staff changes, we now have a new HLTA in class – Mr Andrew Thomas 
 
Andrew is a newly appointed HLTA, but an experienced member of staff and we welcome him 
to our team. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Angela Ferrer 
Class Teacher 
 
 


